
A sign too far at Holyrood
Parliament bosses have spent thousands of pounds erecting
two  new  entrance  signs,  just  yards  from  the  original

granite sign.

The original sign cost £20,000 and informs guests they have
reached the Scottish government in both English and Gaelic.

But  bosses  at  Holyrood  felt  it  wasn’t  obvious  enough  and
installed new boards reading “Way in” accompanied by a large
arrow, at a cost of £1000 each.
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